
10. UNITED NATIONS YEAR FOR CULTURAL HERITAGE 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Warren Brixton, Committee Secretary detailed information 

received from the New Zealand National Commission for UNESCO with 4 December 2002 having 
been declared the day for cultural heritage. 

 
 The Committee decided that the information from the New Zealand National Commission for 

UNESCO be re-examined in 2003 as to the activities of a cultural heritage nature the Council might 
wish to participate in. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


